
 

 

 

Parking Consultation    Our Ref: WR/Vale/22 
The Resident      Telephone: 0208 207 2277 
«Number» «Road»               Email: parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk 
«Area»                Date: 24 May 2022 
«Postcode» 
 
  
Dear Resident 

Introduction of Waiting Restrictions in London Road/Vale Road Bushey 

Hertsmere Borough Council has received complaints about inappropriate and inconsiderate 
parking at the junction of London Road with Vale Road. In response to these concerns, the 
council reviewed the area and it is proposing to introduce waiting restrictions (Double 
Yellow Lines) outside Citygate Skoda. 
 
The restriction is aimed at improving visibility and road safety for all road users. The 
purpose of this letter is to inform you of our proposal and seek your comments as we aim to 
formally advertise our intent to make a Traffic Regulation Order (TRO) in July 2022. Please 
see the attached map which shows the extent of the proposed waiting restrictions.  
 
If you have any comments or have any concern with the proposal, please let me know 
either by email at the email address on this letter or in writing to the address listed at the top 
of this letter by 24th June 2022. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Tunde Ogunro 
Traffic Engineer 

 

 

 


